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Asheboro Students Advance to North Carolina Math Fair Competition 
 
ASHEBORO – The North Carolina Council of Teachers of Mathematics hosted the Central Region 
Math Fair last Saturday (March 18) at North Asheboro Middle School. Approximately 109 
participants from 23 schools across the central region attended the fair. Asheboro City Schools 
had eight students place in the competition, who will now advance to the North Carolina Math 
Fair competition on Friday, April 28 in Durham, NC.  
 
Winning students from Asheboro City Schools included: Jeannette Graham from North 
Asheboro Middle School and Rolando Hernandez from South Asheboro Middle School won in 
Honorable Mention Middle School Division; Freddy Kelley from South Asheboro Middle School 
medaled in Honorable Mention Middle School Division; Will Kelley and Jackson Greene both 
from South Asheboro Middle School placed third in the Intermediate Division; Jonah Hydzik and 
Nicholas Paschal both from Asheboro High School medaled in the Honorable Mention High 
School Division; and Malachi Clark from Asheboro High School placed second in the High School 
Division.  
 
About Asheboro City Schools 
Asheboro City Schools is a medium-sized school district in North Carolina, serving 
approximately 5,000 students at eight schools and one five-star Early Childhood Development 
Center. The district’s mission is to graduate responsible citizens who are prepared to succeed in 
higher education or the career of their choice. For more information, visit the district’s website 
at http://www.asheboro.k12.nc.us/. 
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